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We will soon be constructing a 10.5 km 
transfer main in the roads of Austral and 
Kemps Creek. 

What we’re doing 

Sydney Water is working with the NSW 

government to provide water to the 

Aerotropolis.   

Stage 1 of the Aerotropolis lays the 

groundwork for a significant contribution of up 

to 200,000 new jobs and up to 60,000 new 

homes in Western Sydney.  

Through these developments, the Aerotropolis 

will become a centre of employment for 

industries including education and research, 

technology, agribusiness and health.  

About 10.5km of pipeline will be laid in the road 

corridor over the next few months.  

Construction  

There will be noisy construction activities 

associated with this work including saw-cutting 

and digging in the road and road verge. You 

will also notice an increase in noise and 

vehicle movements.  

Detours and traffic control will be in place to 

guide road users and protect the local 

community and our workers. 

Drinking water and wastewater services will 

not be affected by our work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timing 

Construction will start in early February 

2020 and is expected to finish by July 

2020.  

This project will be completed in five 

stages. We will provide local updates as 

the construction crews move along the 

alignment.  

Our construction work hours are 7am to 

6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm 

on Saturdays. No work will occur on 

Sundays or public holidays. 

To know more  

For general project enquiries please 

contact our community relations team on 

1800 557 673 or email 

swgrowth@jacobs.com 

For construction enquiries please contact 

Diona on 1300 131 338 
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